
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular No.12/2022-23                                                         Date : 27 April, 2022 
 

IDENTITY CARDS – 2022 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
The school is in the process of generating Identity Cards for all students.  The ID cards from Pre-School to Class V have 
already been distributed. The Student Diary for the session 2022-23  is being distributed to all students and this 
distribution is likely to be completed latest by 30 April, 2022.   
 
Classes VI – X & XII will be handed over ID cards latest by 02 May, 2022.  Parents are requested to note that wearing 
of ID card is Mandatory for students of Bal Bharati Public School, Noida.  A YELLOW LANYARD of ID card indicates the 
student is a bus user, BLUE LANYARD indicates the child is an own arrangement (escorted /unescorted child) and a RED 
LANYARD indicates that the child is a Van user.  
 
Parents are required to ensure that the child is wearing ID card with the right Lanyard colour. In case a child discontinues 
bus service or shifts from Van to School bus or decides to commute through own arrangement, the Lanyard colour 
should be according to the Code Policy of the School. 
 
In case a student has not received the ID Card with LANYARD, parents are required to immediately contact the Class 
Teacher/Headmistress of the respective wing.  The overall responsibility of a student wearing the right ID card is that 
of the Class Teacher & Parent. 
 
Please note, Parent ID Cards will be issued by the school in the month of July, 2022.   They can be collected from the 
Class Teacher on a working Saturday by the parent w.e.f. July, 2022.  Parents will gain entry in school premises only 
upon showing the Parent ID Card. 
 

TOGETHER LET US MAINTAIN THE SAFETY AND IDENTITY OF OUR CHILDREN. 
 
 
 
 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 
           (Principal) 
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